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Ref: Geh/NIPAM/IPR/AWS/2023-2024/125              Date: 04-03-2023  

 

To, 

Ms. Pooja Kulkarni alias Shukre  

Assistant Professor 
Department of Electronics and Computer Science 

Pillai HOC College of Engineering and Technology 
University of Mumbai, Rasayani, Maharashtra- 410207 

E-mail: pshukre@mes.ac.in 

 

Subject: Sanction of proposal on Scheme to Support IPR Awareness Workshops/Seminars. 

 

Dear Madam 

        
We are delighted to inform you that your proposal on "Scheme to Support IPR Awareness 

Workshops/Seminars" (File No.: 125) submitted on 01-Mar-2023 has been approved for financial support. 

     

After a thorough analysis of your proposal and presentation, the grant committee has given the green light for 
the Consultancy Works and has sanctioned a grant of approximately Rs. 1,00,000/-. As per the scheme's 

conditions, the total consultancy work of 20 workshops/seminars with 1200 physical participants available (Per 

IPR Awareness Workshops 60- participants) in the workshop/seminar room will be supported with a 

budget of Rs. 1, 00,000/-. 

 

We appreciate your efforts in bringing this proposal forward, and we believe that your project will have 
a significant impact on many lives in the city. You may commence the IPR Awareness Workshops/Seminars as 

soon as possible. 

 
Please note that the sanctioned amount will be transferred to your individual account only after the 

completion of the IPR Awareness Workshops/Seminars, and the Ms. Pooja Kulkarni alias Shukre has 

submitted the necessary documents. 
 

Thank you for your excellent work in making the world a better place. 
 

 

 

 


